Federal Communications Commission

Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Qakland Mills Rd. :
Columbia, MD. 21046 Date: May 5, 2002

Attention: Authorization and Evaluation Division
Subject: RFI related modifications incorborated

into unit 18” LCD Pen Tablet System (EUT) with - FCC ID: HV4PL800

Dear Sirs:

This letter serves as our declaration that all modifications listed below were
implemented in the sample submitted for testing. We further declare that the
same modifications will be implemented into all production units to enhance
compliance of the units to FCC limits.

The modifications include the following:

1. Change of PC peripheral device to composite device.

Sincerely yours,

jﬁ‘ {Lb!ﬁétl/‘i%]/\/\ .
Kenichi Takahashi
General Manager
QA - Service Department
Electronic Systems and Devices Cbmpany
Wacom Co., Lid. ‘
2-510-1 Toyonodai, Otone-machi
Kitasaitama-gun, Saitama 349-1148, Japan
Tel: 81-480-78-1257
Fax: 81-480-78-1237
e-mail; takahasi@fct.wacom.co.ip



